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Bealings School

01473 622376                                                                         16th July 2020
Dear Parents,

Thank you so much for returning your survey answers regarding September opening bubbles. From the answers we have received, the results are as follows:

Whole School: 57.5%

Key Stage: 17.5%

Classes: 25%

We are mindful that although the majority have voted for the whole school functioning as normal, a quarter of the parenting body may feel uncomfortable with this. We have therefore come up with what we hope to be a reasonable comprise that can satisfy all levels of safety whilst making school life manageable for both parents and staff.

From September we propose the following:

· Open registers from 8.45am to 9.15am. Pupils will arrive from 8.45am and enter the school as soon as they get here. Members of staff will be at the door to greet them. Parents will not be allowed inside the school unless an appointment has been made. Children will read at their desks until the registers will close and the school day will begin.
· All children will wash hands on entry to the school, when leaving, and frequently throughout the day.
· Once in school the school will work on the basis of two bubbles: Key Stage One and Key Stage Two. We can manage to stagger playtimes and lunchtimes with two bubbles. KS2 children will have portaloos (if possible) in order to avoid mixing in the toilet area.
· Most members of staff will remain within their bubble, however Duncan, Kelly and Becky (SENDco) will move between the bubbles for monitoring purposes, but aim to ensure social distancing when doing so.
· Children will have their own places where they will work everyday. Each table will have their own resources to share, but these will not be passed around the classroom. Children are welcome to bring pencil cases if they wish.
· Children must only bring essential items into school. They will be allowed to bring reading books to and from home.
· Children will be seated at tables as usual. Social distancing is not possible due to the whole class being in the classroom.
· Sadly there will be no whole school assemblies.
· Lunch will be eaten in the classroom. There will be a cold lunch option for those that wish to take it or who are entitled to free school meals.
· Collection will be open between 2.45pm and 3.15pm. Staff will identify you on arrival in the playground and send children out to you.
· The back gate will be locked due to the renovations being carried out on the school.
We have attached a government flowchart to explain what will happen if we have a suspected case of coronavirus in the school.
These procedures will be reviewed at half term. There will be a 28 page risk assessment on the school website shortly should you have the desire to read it.
As always, should you have any questions or issues please do get in touch and we will respond to you as soon as we can.
If there are any changes to our plans during the summer we will let you know.
Please note the school office will be closed during the summer holidays.
Kind regards,
Duncan and Kelly
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